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Poppy Hat Competition Guidelines 

 

Members~ 

During our DEC meeting in January, I would like to hold a Poppy hat 
competition. 

Here are the guidelines: 

! One entry per member 
! Name, District #, Unit #, address, phone number and email address 

need to be printed on a piece of paper placed on the inside of the 
hat inside the hat band. 

! No identifying information is to be placed on the outside of the hat. 
! There will be multiple categories: 

o Presidents Theme 
o Most creative use of poppies 
o Presidents Choice 

! Entries need to be in the main meeting hall by 12:00 noon on 
Saturday, January 20, 2024. Deliver them to the Department Poppy 
Chairman, Robin Falkenberg. 

! Voting will be conducted by Department President Glenda Schultz 
and a panel (3 members) appointed by the Department Poppy 
Chairman. 

! All decisions are final. 
! Members may pick up their entries after the announcement of the 

winners on Saturday afternoon. 

If you have any questions, please reach out. 

 

See you in January! 

 

Robin Falkenberg 

ALA DOC Poppy Chairman 2023-2024 


